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Motorized Scooter Policy 

 

Policy 
Motorized scooters, excluding Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) approved devices, will no longer be 
allowed to operate within the Capitol Grounds effective December 31, 2018. After that date, the 
Department of Public Safety is directed to interdict any persons riding motorized scooters anywhere on 
the Capitol Grounds and direct them off of the grounds by the shortest route possible. Notices 
prohibiting motorized scooters will be posted by the driveways and sidewalks leading onto the 
property. 

The Texas Government Code, Title 4, Subtitle D, Chapter 443.018 instructs the agency to promulgate 
rules that regulate the actions of visitors in the Capitol or on its grounds. Specifically listed is the need 
for rules that prohibit actions that pose a risk to safety.  

https://statutes.capitol.texas.gov/docs/GV/htm/GV.443.htm

	Policy

